
 

Welcome back! 

It has been a pleasure to welcome everybody 

back to start a new school year.  

 

Year 1’s start and finish times are as follows: 

Start- 8:30am – 8:50am 

Finish- 3:00pm  

The gate will be closed at 8.50. Please ensure 

children arrive before  this. 

Important Days of the week: 

Tuesday: Both classes have PE. Please 

make sure your child comes into school 

dressed in their PE kit and  appropriate 

footwear. Please ensure earrings are re-

moved before school. We are unable to 

remove them in school. 

Tuesday: Spelling Test on the words 

handed out from the previous week.   

Friday: Forest school. Please remember 

to send appropriate clothes for your 

child to change into. 

This half term we are learning about… 

Maths - Numbers to 10 / Addition and 

Subtraction / Shape  

English - The Secret Sky Garden 

Science - Plants / Senses  

Geography - Where I Live 

RE - How do we say thank you for the 

Earth? Creation, harvest, giving thanks 

PSHE - Being me in my world / Cele-

brating Differences  

D&T - Homes 

Computing - Online Safety / Grouping 

Reminders: 

1. Children should be reading 30 minutes  

Daily-books will be sent from next Monday 

2. Book will be changed every Monday and li-

brary books throughout the week. We are unable 

to give new books if books are  

unreturned.  

3. Please label your child’s water  bottle and 

jumpers/cardigans, as these get mixed up 

regularly. 

4. School PE kids or a plain track suit must be 

worn on PE days 

5.Children should not be wearing jewellery 

(only studs on none PE days). 

Please feel free to come and see us or 

contact us via class dojo with any 

questions. 

Miss Mistry and Miss Harrison 

After School Enrichment Club 

The After School Enrichment Club  will focus on 

sketching. The club will take place each Tues-

Other 

Book bags should be brought to school every day 

and the school books are put back into these bags.  


